COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS 

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)
Monday 15th May 2006
Question No. 3

QUESTION: Councillor Joe Neville
" To ask the Manager to outline what action if any ,can be taken to prevent the playing of golf in Bancroft Park as raised by a number of residents in Bancroft and could the Manager arrange to have removed a number of blocks at the rear of Bancroft Crescent which are encouraging youths to congregate at this location and will the Manager make a statement on the issues raised within this question?."
Reply:
The installation of “No Golfing” signage will be arranged as soon as possible and residents in the area have been asked to promptly notify the Park Ranger service based at Tymon Park if people are observed golfing to enable the matter to be immediately addressed by Parks staff in co-operation with the Gardai.  

The area at the rear of Bancroft Crescent will be investigated, and any of the material referred to will be removed.
